
 

Parents’ Evening – December 2023 

 

 During Parents’ Evening on Thursday 7th December 2023, we surveyed our parents/carers. We received 63 

responses 

 This online survey allowed all Banks Road parents/carers to give their views about our school. The survey asked 

parents/carers how strongly they agree or disagree with statements about Banks Road Primary School. 

 Parents/carers’ answers could remain anonymous. However, parents/carers could choose to leave their name. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


